
State of Florida 

 
 

DATE: September 16, 2016 

TO: Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Kelley F. Corbari, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel 

RE: Docket No. 140219-WU – Application for staff-assisted rate case in Polk 
County by Alturas Utilities, LLC. 
 
Docket No. 140220-WU – Application for staff-assisted rate case in Polk 
County by Sunrise Utilities, LLC. 

 
 
 Attached please find a copy of correspondence from Staff to Alturas Utilities, 
LLC and Sunrise Utilities, LLC regarding the Utilities’ failure to submit monthly status 
reports for September 2016, as required by Order Nos. PSC-16-0128-PAA-WU and 
PSC-16-0126-PAA-WU.  Please file the attached correspondence in the documents tab 
of the above-referenced docket files.  
 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.  Should you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
KFC 
 
 
 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER ● 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED SEP 16, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 07602-16
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

KCORBARI
Pencil



From: Kelley Corbari
To: l.szabo@rogers.com
Cc: Danielle Roth - OPC
Subject: 140219/20 Alturas/Sunrise - Monthly Reports
Date: Friday, September 16, 2016 3:45:21 PM
Attachments: image002.png

Mr. Szabo,
 
As you know, the Commission required Sunrise and Alturas to file
monthly status reports in each of the Utility’s rate case docket files by the
15th of every month.  As of today, neither Sunrise nor Alturas has not filed
its September 15th  status reports. 
 
Please file the reports as soon as possible, or no later than 5:00 p.m. on
Monday, September 19, 2016.
 
Sincerely,
Kelley Corbari
 
 
Kelley F. Corbari,
Senior Attorney – Regulatory Analysis Section
Office of the General Counsel
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
Email:  KCorbari@psc.state.fl.us
Direct Phone:  (850) 413-6234
Direct Fax:       (850) 413-6235

 
PLEASE NOTE:   Florida has a very broad public records law.   Most written communications to
or from state officials regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be
made available to the public and the media upon request.  Therefore, your e-mail message may
be subject to public disclosure.
 








